
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 June 14, 2006 
 
The Honorable Willie Hines, Jr. 
Common Council President 
City Hall, Room 205 
200 East Wells St 
Milwaukee, WI  53202-3570 
 
Dear Alderman Hines: 
 

I respectfully request the introduction of the enclosed resolution relating to the Department of 
Public Works issuing an RFP for recycling educational, outreach, and promotional services. 
 
I request that the above resolution be introduced at the next meeting of the Common Council.  If 
you have any questions, please contact me at extension 2334. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

       Rick Meyers 
       Recycling Specialist 
       Department of Public Works 
 


